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The final stretch of the year begins. The recent events in London have saddened everyone but we stay 

determined to continue as normal and where trips are planned, we will carry on, paying particular attention 

of course to the children's safety and well being.  Have a good start to the term everyone. 
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Stars of the Week 

 
 

 

Pupil Election 

Y5 have been absorbed in their school      

elections, learning about the whole election      

process with excellent teaching and                 

enthusiasm by Paul and Jemma.  The children 

have formed four 'political' parties and the 

other children in KS2 have had to register and 

cast their votes, mirroring the wider political      

picture. It has been a great experience for   

everyone. Well done Y5! 

Balloon Launch 

What an amazing event! A big thank you to all of you who bough tickets.   Huge 

thanks for the parent team on the day who blew up 500 balloons and in particu-

lar to Tania whose work makes such a difference to the school in so many ways. 

We’ve already had 23 labels back.  The winning label whose label travelled to 

Burton Aynes near Scarborough (222 miles) away was    Damari Taylor in 

Froglets.     He wins London Eye Tickets!   

The runners up were: Atis Hyseni (Hedgehogs) Boston, Lincs  109 miles, Edoardo Grazzini 

(Sticklebacks)  Grantham, Lincs 108 miles and Hiwaad Arian (newts) Boston Lincs 107.    

Well done all! 

This is a busy time for our    

M u s l i m  f a m i l i e s .  I t ’ s              

magnificent to hear the     

children talk so proudly of their 

celebrations.  We will be hear-

ing more about this special 

time next week in assembly.    

Don’t Forget Key Stage 2 Sports Day on 

Tuesday...events start from 10:30 
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Attendance & Punctuality 

This week’s attendance has been very low at only 94.53%.   

Only a few classes had over 96% attendance. WE NEED TO 

GET OVER 96%  NEXT WEEK– WE CAN DO IT!  

Our lates still continue to be great, with most classes having no 

more than 5 lates. Well done to all the children who are coming 

into school every day on time!  

Chickens  - Hello and howdy from the garden. 

We hope you had a good half term. We did. 

It's been lovely watching all the seeds turning into plants 

that have been planted by gardening club.  

The whole garden really is fit for celebrity hens.  

The gardening clubbers do an amazing job and make sure 

we have enough radish leaves to keep us happy.  

You must come and visit us you would be 

amazed by the beans, peas and pumpkins that 

we have managed to grow. 

The pond is also coming along. Conor is doing a 

great job and it will double up as a chicken 

spa. We are very excited. 

We are also looking forward to the summer fair. We 

have been booked to sing. 

Exciting times ahead. 

See you next week 

Madonna Cyndi and Kylie x 

Summer Fair 

In assembly today I showed the  

children the tombola jars.  The   

children are excited about these and 

we hope you will encourage the 

children at home.   Remember, if you would like to 

help us on the day, please speak to Tania.  We've got 

lots planned! Saturday 1st July. 

Building Work 
You will have seen the hoarding occupying some of the 

lower playground. We are working around this and the 

new entry and exit routes for some classes are working 

well. There is bound to be some disruption of some kind 

with any sort of premises work but we must make the 

best of it and look forward to better facilities for the 

children in the future. 

Term Dates: 
Thurs 8th June              Primrose Hill General Election! 

                                  Class Photographs 

                                3:45 Y6 School Journey Meeting Middle Hall 

Mon 12th June              Roald Dahl Workshops 

                                   Closing Date for Dragon’s Den pitches 

Tues 13th June             Key Stage 2 Sports Day 

Weds 14th June           Y2 to the Seaside 

Thurs 15th June            3:45 Y4 Meeting about The Mill Trip in Y5 

Fri 16th June                 Y6 Dragon’s Den Pitches 

Mon 19th June              Y1 Phonics Checks begin 

Wed 21st June             9:15-11:30am 3-4 Y/O Nursery Open Morning  

Thurs 22nd June           Friendship Squad Trip 

                                  3:45 Y5 Meeting for Y6 School Journey 

         9:15 - 11:30 New Reception Visits 

Tues 27th June             Kestrels Trip to Lido 

Weds 28th June           Herons Trip to Lido 

Sat 1st July                    Summer Fair 

Mon 3rd July                 Y6 School Journey 

Mon 10th July               Y5 Cycle Training all week 

Tues 11th July              Reports out to Parents & Carers 

Thurs 13th July             2:30 KS1 Singalong 

           4:15 Y6 Graduation 

Fri 14th July                  1:30 Key Stage 1 Sports Afternoon 

Tues 18th July              3:45 Drop in for parents re Reports 

Weds 19th July             Y6 Production at Haverstock ‘ 

           The Amazing Adventures of Superstan’ 

Fri 21st July                  1:30 Finish Last Day of the Year! 

Collaborative Review 

We are having a review later this month as part of 

or work with the four other cluster schools. We 

did this last year where our Camden Professional 

Partner, a peer Head Teacher and our Senior Lead-

ership Team do a review of an aspect of our school 

to validate our judgements and the quality of teach-

ing and learning. This year the Head Teacher and 

Assistant Head Teacher of Carlton are joining us. 

Mireille and Robin are also doing a reciprocal visit 

to Carlton. More info on this to follow. 

Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair is returning on 

 26th June 2017.  


